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MEETING PLACE  

Our next meeting of the BVAA will be on Monday, January 19, at 7:30 p.m., at our new 
meeting place, the Uxbridge Grange Hall on Blackstone Street in Uxbridge. Coming from 
Rt. 146, take Rt. 16 through Uxbridge Center (Rt. 16 in Uxbridge is also called Mendon 
Street) heading toward Mendon. After passing Countryside Farm & Garden Store, which is 
on the left, take the next right - Blackstone Street. (1.3 miles from Jct. 16/122). 
The Grange Hall is 1 mile on the right. Coming from Milford/Mendon on Rt. 16, .9 milei 
after "Entering Uxbridge" sign, take a left on Blackstone Street (at the sign "To Rt. 122") 
Grange is 1 mile on the right. Heading south on Rt. 122, take left on Rt. 16 to Blackstone 
Street as -hove. Heading north on Rt. 122 from Woonsocket, take the 2nd right (1 mile) 
after the auto junkyard in Uxbridge - Blackstone Street - the Grange Hall is 1.3 miles on 
the left. 	 PLEASE LEAVE THE PARKING SPACE NEAREST THE DOOR FOR 

THE DEMONSTRATOR 
GUEST DEMONSTRATOR 

A demonstration in Watercolor will be presented by noted southshore artist Ted Minchin, of 
Rockland, MA. Mr. Minchin studied with Edward Betts, Frank Labb and Barbara Niche. 
Educated in London, England, he holds a Certificate from the Royal Society of Arts, and has 
studied also in Montreal, Canada and New York. The recipient of numerous awards, including 
the prestigious Grumbacher Gold Medal, his work has been exhibited in many national shows. 
He holds membership in the New England Watercolor Society. You should not miss this 
demonstration. 

WEATHER  

If snow, ice, wind or cold are severe enough to force schools in your area to be cancelled 
for the day, then you can expect any BVAA meeting planned for the same evening to be can-
celled too. If you are uncertain, announcements of cancellation are normally broadcaSt 
over three local radio stations; WIIRC in Milford, WTAG in Worcester, and WWON in Woonsocket, 
F. I. 

DUES 

While membership fees for 1986-87 were due January 1, you may have one more chance to pay 
them at our January 19 meeting. The BVAA bylaws require dues payment as a part of the qual-
ifications to take part in the animal spring exhibition, which will take place April 19 
through April 24. If you are not current after this meeting, the BVAA has no choice but 
to remove your name from its mailing lists and to declare you ineligible to exhibit in the 
annual spring show. Dues may be paid to William Heffernan. our treasurer, at the meeting 
or can be paid by check and mailed to him at 62 Blackstone St., Blackstone, Mass. 01501. 

OF NEWS 

Jeanne Gould is the new owner of the Roger Curtis painting as high bidder in the recent 
"Silent Auction"..Enjoy: 
Edith Gaffney has been hospitalied recently but is on the mend. We hope she has a 
speedy recovery. 

Lisa
Highlight
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